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Statement by Adama Dieng, United Nations Special Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide 

on the situation in northern Rakhine State, Myanmar 

 

(New York, 29 November 2016) The United Nations Special Adviser on the Prevention of 

Genocide, Adama Dieng, expressed alarm at reports of the deteriorating security, human rights 

and humanitarian situation in northern Rakhine State, Myanmar. Following attacks by armed 

assailants against border security posts in October 2016, the response of the military has 

reportedly been characterized by excessive use of force and other serious human rights violations 

against civilian population, particularly the Rohingya Muslim population, including allegations 

of extrajudicial executions, torture, rape and the destruction of religious property. “These 

allegations must be verified as a matter of urgency”, stated Adama Dieng. “If they are true, the 




